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Georgia Lehoczky is a Region Healthcare Pharmacy Director for Walgreen Co., the nationwide 
drugstore chain headquartered in Deerfield, IL. She is responsible for leading Walgreens 
pharmacy operations for over 360 locations in the Miami, Fort Lauderdale, Naples and Palm 
Beach market.  
 
Georgia joined Walgreens as a Pharmacy Intern in 1987. During her tenure, she has held various 
leadership positions, starting as a Pharmacy Manager in Deerfield Beach, FL., to Pharmacy 
Supervisor in Palm Beach and Fort Lauderdale, FL.  
 
She transitioned to her current position as Regional Healthcare Director from 2009 to 2013 
overseeing the South Florida and Puerto Rico markets. From 2013 to present Georgia is now 
leading the Miami, Fort Lauderdale, Naples and Palm Beach market in pharmacy operations. 
 
Georgia is currently serving on the Executive Leadership board to the American Heart 
Association, Go Red for Women campaign, Leukemia and Lymphoma Society and the American 
Diabetes Association, Tour De Cure campaign.  She is actively involved with such charities as 
Diabetes Research Institute, American Diabetes Association, and various HIV/AIDS organizations 
among many others. Georgia is a staunch advocate for patient care and giving back to the 
community.  
 
Georgia was born and raised in Montreal, Canada. She attended Albany College of Pharmacy- 
Union University in New York where she received her Bachelor Degree in science.  She is 
certified and has active licenses with the Florida Board of Pharmacy, New York Board of 
Pharmacy, and Illinois Board of Pharmacy. In addition, she serves as an adjunct faculty preceptor 
for various schools such as Nova Southeastern University, College of Pharmacy, the University of 
Florida, College of Pharmacy, and Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University, College of 
Pharmacy. 
 
Personally, Georgia enjoys spending time with her family, supporting sports, dance and academic 
events with her three children. Professionally, her mission is to advance the role of the community 
pharmacy.   
 
 
About Walgreens 
 
Walgreens is one of the largest drugstore chains in the U.S., with more than 8,000 stores in all 50 
states, the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands.  
In December 2014, Walgreens completed its strategic combination with Alliance Boots to 
establish Walgreens Boots Alliance, Inc., forging the first global pharmacy-led, health and 
wellbeing enterprise. The combination brought together two leading companies with iconic 



brands, complementary geographic footprints, shared values and a heritage of trusted health care 
services through community pharmacy care and pharmaceutical wholesaling.  Both companies 
have more than a century’s worth of experience in customer and patient care.  Walgreens is 
today part of the Retail Pharmacy USA division of Walgreens Boots Alliance. 
Walgreens vision is to be America’s most-loved pharmacy-led health, well-being and beauty 
retailer. Its purpose is to champion everyone’s right to be happy and healthy. 
 

 


